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Dear Parent: 

 

On May 31, 2018 at 6:00 pm, the 8th grade class of Runge Junior High will have their 8th Grade 
Recognition in the High School Auditorium.  All parents and friends are invited to attend this 
important event in the lives of these students as they leave Middle School and enter High 
School. 

The official class colors, voted on by the students, are pink and black and the class flower is the 
pink rose. We are having a student meeting at 7:30 am on Tuesday morning to finalize 
decorating plans. 

HEB was kind enough to donate the class cake which holds down our expenses.  Each class 
member is required to bring $5.00 to cover costs.  Any money not used will go into the class’ 
fund for next year. 

We hope to see you there.  

 

             

Sharon Pope, Class Sponsor    Gary Richards, Class Sponsor 

 

 

      

Kyle Spivey, Superintendent 

 

 


